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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE – 7 SEPTEMBER 2018 
 

 
This notification is in regards to upcoming works on the Central Avenue and Davy Road 
intersection. 
 
What to expect: 
As we are working to remove the elevated section of the intersection, we will need to use 
jackhammers and machinery which at times will be noisy works.  
 
Traffic flow will be maintained at all times and traffic control in place to direct all vehicles and 
pedestrians. 
 
Work duration: 
This work will be completed in 2 stages. Stage 1 being 7th to 17th September and stage 2 will 
run from 17th to 25th September.  
 

If you have any questions or concerns, or if you require more information, please contact me 
at atp.communications@mirvac.com or call 1800 870 549. 
 
Kind regards, Kim 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Elliott      
ATP Communications and Engagement Manager 
Office and Industrial  
 
T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Locomotive St, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
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